
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Wednesday, December 18, 2019 

11:30-12:15: Christmas Concert (K-4) 

12:30-1:15:  Christmas Concert (5-8) 

2:45-3:45: Student Council Board 

Meeting 

2:45-3:45: Jr. High Quick Recall Practice  

8:45-9:45: Mass K-4 
1:30-2:25: K-4 Christmas Parties 
1:45-2:25: 5-8 Christmas Parties 

Christmas Break 

Christmas Break 

Merry Christmas! 

Christmas Break 

Christmas Break 

Sliced Turkey and Gravy, Mashed Potatoes, 

Green Beans, Applesauce, Dinner Roll, Milk 

Pizza Crunchers or Cheesy Flatbread, 

Marinara Sauce, Steamed Broccoli, Salad, Man-

darin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Christmas Break 

Christmas Break 

Christmas Break 

Christmas Break 

Christmas Break 

19 

27 

23 

24 

25 

26 

20 

“Shaped by God to be Stewards” 

This year we are helping our students 
discover their shared identity and 
purpose: we are all children of God, 
made by Love for love. 

This year we are seeking to help our 
students discover their unique God-
given gifts and purpose that will 
enable them to make an irreplaceable 
gift-of-self to the world for God’s glory.  

2019-2020 SCHOOL THEME 

3-4: Strings Program 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Merry Christmas, Parents! 

We want to wish our parents, students, staff, and parishioners a holy,      

happy, safe, and relaxing Christmas season. Thank you for all of the         

contributions you have made to Blessed Sacrament during 2019. Without 

our supportive community behind us, we would not be able to achieve the 

goals that we have set for BSS.  The learning experiences, curriculum        

optimizations, extracurricular opportunities, and community gatherings 

could not and would not happen without a great deal of commitment and 

support from all of our families. 

We continue to focus on preparing our students’ hearts for the reception of 

Jesus on Christmas Day. One way that we are keeping Jesus as the focus of 

the season is through our Christmas performance taking place tomorrow; 

Tis a Gift to be Simple. Mrs. Weber, accompanied by Mr. Spencer, has    

created a beautiful holiday show that is centered on Christ.  If possible, 

please join us tomorrow for the shows (K - 4 at 11:30, 5 – 8 at 12:30 in 

church).  We look forward to hearing our students raise their beautiful  

voices in our church.   

We love looking back on the achievements of 2019 and look forward to what 

2020 will bring. Every road has its bumps, but we are fortunate to be able to 

say that the good that took place in our community far outweighed any neg-

atives. Thank you for continuing to promote Blessed Sacrament School in a 

positive manner and for your continuous support.  Please help us share all 

that Blessed Sacrament has to offer with other families by spreading the 

word about our open house on January 26th.   

Merry Christmas to all of you!  Enjoy this time with your family. Happy 

Birthday, Jesus!  

 

Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman  



The Blessed Sacrament Development Committee would like to thank everyone who has contributed 

to our Annual Giving Campaign this year. Many Blessed Sacrament families, along with other generous donors, 

have contributed $71,356.89 so far! That is almost two-thirds of our $100,000 goal! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have not already contributed to the Annual Giving Campaign, please prayerfully consider making a donation. 

Any amount is appreciated, and the money collected greatly impacts our children’s education. 

*Donations collected through 12/18/19 

Mr. Sharif & Mrs. Jennifer Abdrabbo 

Mr. Tim & Mrs. Elizabeth Adair 

Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Elizabeth Alcorn 

Mr. Mark & Mrs. Sarah Arnzen 

Dr. Steven & Dr. Jennifer Bailey 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Angela Barczak 

Mr. Jason Baugh & Mrs. Jennifer Wright 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Margo Baumgardner 

Mr. Steve & Mrs. Barb Becraft 

Ms. Kim Berling 

Mr. John & Mrs. Shannon Berry 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Heidi Bray 

Mr. Jared Bosley 

Mr. Patrick & Mrs. Angela Brown 

Mr. Stu & Mrs. Laura Brown 

Aaron & Mrs. Caroline Brock 

Mr. Charles Buckner & 

Dr. Shannon Haggerty 

Mr. Matt & Mrs. Taryn Burkhart 

Mr. Robert Cafera & Mrs. Janice Struckhoff 

Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Ellen Chadwick 

Mr. Adam & Mrs. Jennifer Colvin 

Mr. William & Mrs. Maydie Conkin 

Mr. Eric & Mrs. Katie Cox 

Mr. Trevor & Mrs. Pamela Crossen 

Mr. Nicholas & Mrs. Brittany Czirr 

Mr. Mitchell & Mrs. Wesley Deters 

Mr. Lance Derry 

Ms. Lenay Derry 

Mr. Jeremy & Mrs. Julie Deters 

Mr. John & Mrs. Cara Dorning 

Mr. Chase & Mrs. Angela Dressman 

Mr. Brook & Mrs. Valerie Dyas 

Mr. Ryan & Mrs. Tracie Edwards 

Mr. Jeff & Mrs. Kerrie Eilers 

Mr. Kenneth & Mrs. Jennifer Grace Eling 

Mr. Steve & Mrs. Sarah Epplen 

Mr. Sean & Mrs. Sheila Farley 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Mary Ellen Farrell 

Mr. Casey & Mrs. Bethany Flick 

Mr. Rhett & Mrs. Rachel Frambes 

Dr. Timothy & Mrs. Kimberly Franxman 

Mr. James & Mrs. Beth Frondorf 

Mr. Craig & Mrs. Sara Gruelle 

Mr, Michael & Mrs. Kerin Hentz 

Mr. Ryan & Mrs. Rebecca Heringhaus 

Mr, David & Mrs. Lesley Holgate 

Mr. David & Mrs. Katrina Holtmeier 

Mr. Eric & Mrs. Christy Houp 

Mr. Tom & Mrs. Emily Hudepohl 

Ms. Megan Ireland 

Mr. Paul & Mrs. Emily Jasinski 

Mr. John & Mrs. Kristin Kennedy 

Mr. Tom & Mrs. Chris Kennedy 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Mary Ruth Kessans 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Sarah Ketterer 

Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Laura Kiely 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Karen Kleman 

Mr. Kevin & Mrs. Miranda Kleman 

Mr. Ted & Mrs. Melissa Koester 

Mr. James & Mrs. Paola Kruempelman 

Mr. Kevin Kunkler & Mrs. Sarah Schulte 

Mr. Robert & Mrs. Shannon Kurtzner 

Mr. Jeff & Mrs. Kathy Lamb 

Mr. Andrew & Mrs. Jody Lange 

Mr. John & Mrs. Marcye Lange 

Mr. Michael Larkin 

Mr. Wayne & Mrs. Patricia Lashua 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Brittany Lawrence 

Mr. Tony & Mrs. Tara Leen 

Mr. Jeff & Mrs. Tammy McCoy 

Mr. Michael & Dr. Mary McKeown 

Mr. Kenneth & Kristie McManus 

Mr. Joel & Mrs. Martha Maier 

Mr. Michael & Mrs. Reneka Marker 

Mr. Josh & Mrs. Catherine Miller 

Mr. David & Mrs. Kelly Moening 

Mr. Mike & Mrs. Rhonda Neuhaus 

Mr, Keith & Mrs. Morgan Olson 

Mrs. Susie Patrick 

Mr. Benjamin & Mrs. Adria Pieper 

Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Lisa Pieper 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Jessica Pfieffer 

Mr. Tyler & Mrs. Erin Pittman 

Mr. Brady & Mrs. Christina Rau 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Tasha Riddell 

Mr. Dennis & Mrs. Catherine Rider 

Ms. Bridget Robinson 

Mr. Williams & Mrs. Jody Rodriguez 

 

Dr. Michael Rohmiller & 

       Dr. Kimberly Draud 

Mr. John & Mrs. Stacey Roth 

Mr. Todd & Mrs. Gina Ryan 

Mr. Mark & Mrs. Shannon Scheuerle 

Mr. Thomas & Mrs. Maria Schuh 

Mr. Dwayne & Mrs. Holly Sheely 

Mr. David Skea & Ms. Deidre Oliver 

Mr. Todd & Mrs. Leeann Smiser 

Mr. Aaron & Mrs. LeighAnn Smith 

Mr. Lee & Mrs. Holly Stanley 

Mr. Michael & Mrs. Tracie Stacy 

Mr. Joe & Mrs. Kayla Steltenkamp 

Mr. Brennan & Mrs. Cadie Sweeney 

Ms. Julie Tapke 

Mr. Evan & Mrs. Cheri Thomas 

Dr. John & Dr. Kristen Thompson 

Mr. Brad & Mrs. Kate Thoss 

Mrs. Erin Timmerding 

Mr. Tom & Mrs. Kasey Unkraut 

Mr. Marcus Ursic & Mrs. Dimitra Barouxis 

Mr. Patrick & Mrs. Tiffany Valpreda 

Mr. Colt & Mrs. Adrienne Vannardsall 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Madonna Vinicombe 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Amy Wagner 

Dr. Robert & Mrs. Anita Wagner 

Mr. Terrance & Mrs. Holly Wall 

Mr. Daniel & Mrs. Christine Warren 

Mr. Dan & Mrs. Meghan Weber 

Mr. Mike & Mrs. Elizabeth Weckenbrock 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Jane Weiler 

Mr. Matt & Mrs. Susan Weis 

Mr. Marc & Mrs. Jessica Wendt 

Ms. Jennifer Wera 

Mr. Bill & Mrs. Kara Wetzel 

Mr. Kevin & Mrs. Lindsey White 

Mr. & Mrs. Travis White 

Mr. Rodney Williams & Ms. Nicole Kitchen 

Mrs. Crystal Wilmhoff 

Mr. Justin & Mrs Samantha Winebrenner 

Mr. Jeff & Mrs. Ashley Witzgall 

Dr. Ryan & Mrs. Erin Woods 

Mr. Thomas & Mrs. Lindsay Workman 

Mr. Jason & Mrs. Crista Yeager 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Mandy Zimmer 

 
Did you know that tuition alone does not cover the cost 

of educating our students? 

Your support of the Blessed Sacrament Annual Giving Campaign 

helps us provide every child with the elements they need to succeed. 



The BSS Boosters have selected Riley Pope’s 

design as the winning design for our first an-

nual holiday invitational t-shirt design con-

test!! Congratulations to all whom entered. We 

had a great turnout with over 30 submissions, 

and it was very difficult to select just one entry. 

Riley’s design will be printed on shirts for all 

champion teams in each division. Congratula-

tions, Riley! 

A big thumbs up to Becky Nielander for organizing the Santa Shop 

for the kids.  Thank you also to Jennifer Abdrabbo, Tracy Alexander, 

Anne Arnsperger, Roseann Bechtold, Christina Rau, and everyone else 

who donated either items or their time to make Santa Shop 

the big success it was! 



One final thumbs up to 2nd grade for 

making their First Reconciliation!   

 
REDUCE-REUSE-RECYCLE 
Our theme for Fine Arts Night this year, One More Time, focuses on using recycled materials to create 
awesome works of art. You can help the art room collect the needed supplies while also reducing the 
waste that goes into landfills. We are collecting:  
 
· CDs/DVDs 
· STYRFOAM PEANUTS (packing material)  
· CERAMIC or STONE TILES, between 4” and 8”, any color  
· KRAFT PAPER (or other paper used for packing material)  
· STYROFOAM VEGGIE TRAYS (Clean; please do not send meat trays, for obvious reasons)  
· STYROFOAM EGG CARTONS (18 egg size)  
· CEREAL BOXES (Flattened) 
 
Cleaning out the craft cabinet? Odds and ends that you plan to discard are welcome.  Making equip-
ment changes at work? Other changes?  Unused paper, cardboard sheets, fabric, paper cutters, etc. are 
welcome. 
 

BSS Fine Arts Night is scheduled for May 14, 2020. 
Artwork by each BSS student will be exhibited 
and honors awarded. Save the date! 



 
NDA/CCH Theatre Alumni Return to the Stage 
Former theatre students at Notre Dame Academy and Covington Catholic High School will return to the 
stage for the second annual NDA-CCH Theatre Alum Cabaret. This celebration of the performing arts, 
past and present, will take place at Notre Dame Academy's Frances K. Carlisle Performing Arts Center on 
Sunday, January 5. Doors will open at 1:30 p.m. with refreshments and beverages in Alumnae 
Hall. The variety show will feature performances from recent and not so recent alumni and performances 
from current theatre students.  
 
If you are a graduate of either Notre Dame Academy or Covington Catholic and are interested in 
performing, please email Liz Voto at votol@ndapandas.org. Tickets prices are $15/Adults and  $5/
Students with a school ID. If you would like to purchase tickets for the show, you can do so online 
at www.ndapandas.org>>Arts>>2019-20 Season or the day of the show at the NDA Theater Box Office. 
 
 
Attention all NDA Panda Basketball Alumnae 
The coaching staff and the Panda basketball team would like to invite alumnae basketball players to join 
them as they take on the Cooper Jaguars on January 3, 2020. Meet the current team and catch up with 
former Panda alumnae. Join us to be recognized at halftime of the varsity game. A hospitality room will 
be available during the JV and Varsity games. JV starts at 4:30 and Varsity at 6. Please RSVP by 
December 28th to bbreeze2011@gmail.com. 

It’s time to start working on the EIGHTH GRADE SCRAPBOOK! 
 
The original scrapbook will be auctioned off at Evening to Treasure 
in February and additional printed scrapbooks will be available for 
purchase at the end of the school year. 
 
Please start collecting photographs for your child’s individual page which the 
students will work on during school in January.  Also, please print, 
label, and send any photographs from throughout your child’s years at BSS 
to the office in an envelope marked “attn.: Annie Ernst”. 
Any unused photographs will be returned to you. 
 
Keep an eye out for more detailed information being emailed soon! 

mailto:votol@ndapandas.org
http://www.ndapandas.org/
mailto:bbreeze2011@gmail.com




 Looking for last minute Christmas gifts?  Don’t forget about our 

gift card program.  Just click the image below to see the whole form. 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Gift-Certificates-12-19.pdf




Community Events  Click to enlarge 

 
PLAN A FAMILY OUTING 
Treat yourself and your family to an 

afternoon at the Museum. An art exhibition 

featuring Hudson River School landscapes 

is currently open at the Taft Museum 

(October 5 – January 12.) The exhibit is a 

great curriculum connection for BSS 

students who are introduced to 

American landscape painting in the 

4th and 5th grades,  particular ly to the 

work of Albert Bierstadt, one of the artists 

featured in the exhibit.  

The paintings in this exhibition 

reveal the natural wonders that 

sparked the first artistic movement 

in the United States. 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Spirit.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Valentine.jpg


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

Father Streck served as superintendent 

of schools for the diocese during much 

of his pastorate at Blessed Sacrament 

Church.  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org

